Michele Nettlefold

Subject: FW: SSD 6617 Exhibition of application for remediation works, part Hickson Road,
Barangaroo

From: Russell Hand [mailto:RHand@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au]

Sent: Monday, 16 November 2015 3:38 PM

To: Michele Nettlefold

Subject: RE: SSD 6617 Exhibition of application for remediation works, part Hickson Road, Barangaroo

Hi Michele,

The City has no commentary to make on the abovementioned SSD DA. It is noted that the NSW EPA is the
regulatory authority for the works and the ultimate lifting of the Contaminated Site Declaration.

| understand that the Department has its own suite of draft conditions. However, should you require it, the City can
provide some recommended conditions regarding minor matters relating to:

e Notification before removal of street trees;

e  Preserving survey marks and stone kerbs; and

e  Construction traffic management.

Regards,

Russell Hand
Senior Planner
Planning Assessments
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